

Name: **G6 – REVIEW 3 (GIỮA.KỲ.2) - TEST 3** - Marks:

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

9. A. three B. thing C. both D. there
10. A. schedule B. comedy C. red D. when

Circle the odd word in following groups.

11. A. popular B. entertaining C. watching D. boring
12. A. audience B. viewer C. on-looker D. reporter

Choose the best answer A, B, C, or D for each blank.

13. This car belongs to me, so this is _____.
A. me B. my car C. your D. car of my
14. A place where you can see a lot of old things is a _____.
A. museum B. TV show C. school D. library
15. "Who wants to be a millionaire?" is a _____.
A. cartoon B. comedy C. weather forecast D. game show
16. _____ is an actor who makes people laugh by telling jokes.
A. MC B. Comedian C. Newsreader D. Weatherman
17. _____ do you usually eat lunch? - At 12 o'clock.
A. Which B. Who C. What time D. Why
18. Jane didn't come to my birthday party _____ it rained heavily.
A. so B. and C. because D. although
19. Jane won an/a _____ sports competition.
A. internation B. international C. nation D. national
20. Watching TV much is not good for our eyes _____ it can make us short-sighted.
A. but B. because C. so D. and
21. He likes travelling _____ discovering the world.
A. and B. so C. but D. because
22. It is not your book. It is _____.
A. my B. Peter's C. me D. him

READING - Choose the correct answer to complete the passage.

Television first came some sixty years ago in the 1950s. Nowadays, it is one of the (23) _____ sources of entertainment for both the old and the young. Television brings (24) _____ for children, world news, music and many other (25) _____. If someone likes sports, he can just choose the right sports (26) _____. It is not difficult for us to see why it is a TV set in almost every home today.

23. A. popular B. popularer C. more popular D. most popular
24. A. comedy B. cartoons C. sports D. lessons
25. A. sets B. reports C. channels D. programmes
26. A. athletes B. channel C. time D. studio

Read the text and answer the questions.

Australians love sport. They play it, they talk about it and they watch it on TV. Australian weather is perfect for sport, and there are thousands of great beaches, so swimming is the most popular sport here. The population of Australia is only about 20 million, but many of the best sportsmen and sportswomen in the world come from Australia.

Young people in Australia are very active. More than 60% of children go to sports clubs. They also do activities with friends such as skateboarding, cycling, and roller blading.

The most popular sports for boys are football, swimming, Australian rules football, tennis, cricket, basketball, rugby, martial arts, athletics, and hockey.

The most popular sports for girls are netball, swimming, tennis, basketball, gymnastics, football, athletics, martial arts, hockey, and horse riding.

27. Do Australians love sport?

28. Are there any beaches in Australia?

29. What is the most popular sport in Australia?

30. How many percent of children go to sports clubs?

31. What are the most popular sports for boys?

32. What are the most popular sports for girls?

WRITING - Rewrite the following sentences using the given words below.

33. Thomas sits next to me. I don't like him. **(but)**

34. I am interested in comedy films. I love action films, too. **(and)**

35. The documentary films are quite boring to me, so I rarely watch them. **(because)**

36. This TV program is shown very late at night. Many people still watch it. **(although)**

Complete each sentence so that it means the same as the sentence above.

37. My brother's favorite sport is football.

→ My brother likes

38. My mother buy a new red car.

→ The red new car

39. Lien doesn't like doing sports very much.

→ Lien isn't very

40. This is my book but you're welcome to read it.

→ This book is